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October 13, 2020 
 
Canada Price Announcement:  FOAMULAR®  Foam Products 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Owens Corning Canada LP (“Owens Corning”) will increase Canadian prices on all Residential and 

Commercial Foamular brand products for all orders shipping on or after November 16, 2020.  Products 
included and their corresponding price increase are as follows:  
 
Product       Percent Increase 
 
FOAMULAR® Extruded Polystyrene Rigid Insulation        10.25% 
JointSealR®, FlashSealR®        6.00% 
 
Full truck or CPU orders with scheduled ship dates prior to November 16, 2020 will receive current 
pricing. Orders placed after November 3, 2020 will not be guaranteed to ship prior to the increase.  All 
orders shipping on or after November 16,2020 will be priced at the new levels.  Owens Corning 
reserves the right to limit the quantity of orders placed in advance of this increase. 
  
All new commercial job quotes for projects shipping on or after November 16, 2020 will reflect the new 
price level. Formally quoted pricing for existing jobs will be honored and escalators will be applied.  
 
New list price sheets will be issued shortly, and your Owens Corning Area Sales Manager will be 
contacting you to review your new prices. 
 

Pricing for Foamular® NGX (Next Generation Extruded), our new extruded polystyrene (XPS) product 
line, will be communicated at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning products and the opportunity to serve you.   If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Owens Corning Area Sales Manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
        
Lamar Anderson       Lorne Blatt 
General Manager       Foamular Sales Leader, Canada 
                                                                        


